Board of Selectmen

Library Meeting Room

October 25, 1999

Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Vice-Chairman Jeffrey White.  Selectmen present included Lawrence Gallagher and Peter Hall.  Chairman Howard Grossman and Selectman Dale Donovan arrived at 6:32 p.m.  Town Administrator William Dugan also attended.

Special Town Meeting matters:

· Article 16 (Town land at DPW) – on a motion duly made and seconded the Board voted unanimously to move to indefinitely postpone this article at tonight’s Special Town Meeting.

Chairman Grossman assumed the Chair.

· Article 18 (Housing Authority 4 vs. 8) – the Town Administrator noted that the Housing Authority would be moving to indefinitely postpone this article due to a legal technicality in the original 1998 vote.

The Board met with Harbormaster Mike Flanagan and Assistant Harbormaster Mike May to discuss Richard Kraus’ dredging appeal to the Army Corps of Engineers.  Discussion included Mr. Kraus’ proposal to withdraw his appeal if another inspector is used and the state’s opposition to this proposal.  On a motion by White, seconded by Donovan, the Board voted unanimously to sign and send the letter to Greg Penta of the Army Corps of Engineers.

Gallagher moved and White seconded a motion to adjourn.

Ellis Laycock addressed the Board regarding Article 16 (Town land at DPW) of the Special Town Meeting warrant.  It was noted that this matter is currently in Land Court.

The Board voted unanimously at 6:55 p.m. on the motion to adjourn.








Respectfully submitted,








Linda Smulligan
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